
               Care for others.   

                                                                                                                                         

 
 

Dear Alliant Energy Visitor/Contractor, 

In response to the recent Coronavirus (COVID -19) outbreak and the raised pandemic alert status by the World Health 
Organization (WHO), Alliant Energy is taking precautions to lessen the spread of the virus. All visitors and contractors who 
enter an Alliant Energy facility or office at this time are being screened. To ensure the health of everyone working on our 
sites, we ask for your cooperation by completing this questionnaire. 

Please put a check mark on your answer to all questions below. 

 Have you traveled outside of the United States in the past 14 days?  


